
Dudley House School 
Newsletter – 11th March 2024 

Dear Parents,  
 
What’s been happening 
 

Class 4 Assembly – Thursday 29th February 
We were amazed by all that Class 4 had learnt recently about the Ancient Greeks. We also enjoyed 
watching a new rhyming sketch version of Robin Hood that was written by Miss White, following on from 
their exploration of this legend in class. 
 
World Day – Thursday 7th March 
Last Thursday, it was lovely to see those who wanted to dressed as various book characters. Thank you 
for all the effort that you as parents put in.  It was also lovely to see the children excited about and 
sharing some of their favourite books with others. We hope that your child has managed to utilise the 
book voucher to add a new book to their collection. 
 
Future Events 
 

Individual School Photos 
Tomorrow morning, Mr Valko from Captivating Headshots is coming to take the children’s portraits. We 
will then email you a link where you will be able to view the photographs of your child and decide 
whether you would like to purchase any of the images. 
 

Please make sure that your child comes to school looking their best tomorrow, so that we can capture a 
memorable photograph for you. 
 
Parent’s Evening – Tuesday 12th March 
Just a reminder that we have parent’s evening tomorrow from 4:00pm to 5:30pm. There are still spaces 
available if you haven’t booked your appointment yet. 
 
Class 3 Trip to York – Wednesday 13th March 
Children in Class 3 should meet us outside the entrance to Grantham train station on Wednesday morning 
at 8:05am, ready to catch the train at 8:19am.  
 

Children should come dressed in their normal school uniform and coat. They should bring their packed 
lunch, snack and drink in their bag. Please remove any other items to make the school bag as light as 
possible, as they will be carrying it around all day. 
 

They should be collected from school at the end of the day as usual. 
 
Class 1 Assembly – Thursday 14th March at 8:50am 
Class 1 would like to invite you to their class assembly this Thursday in the school hall. All are welcome. 
 
Class 3 Assembly – Wednesday 20th March at 8:50am 
The following week, Class 3 would like to invite you to their class assembly in the school hall on 
Wednesday 20th March. Again, all are most welcome. 
 
 
 

 
 

• Tuesday 12th March  - Parents Evening 

• Wednesday 13th March  - Class 3 Trip to York 

• Thursday 14th March  - Class 1 Assembly 

• Wednesday 20th March  - Class 3 Assembly 

• Thursday 28th March  - End of Term 

 

 


